
Operation Santa 2014: KD brings joy to children across the country!

As we begin 2015, we reflect back with thanks and gratitude for the opportunity to work with our clients. We appreciate the business and
the confidence that is continually bestowed in our firm.

While it is a time of year when many of us become increasingly thankful for what we have, we must turn our attention to those families
who are facing challenging financial circumstances.

KD once again decided to forgo traditional gifts this past holiday season and instead participate in the U.S. Postal Service’s “Letters to
Santa” program for the fourth consecutive year. We are proud to have answered the wishes of many children across the country who
sent letters to Santa.
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